NMpocum Bawly NOMOLLb OTPEMOHTUPOBATb
LleHTpaNnbHbIA BXOA4 HalLlero xpama

lNpoeKT HOBOro yeHTpasibHOro Bxoga xpama lNokposa lpecssiTorn
boropoguysi B OTTaBe
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[oporune 6patba N cecTpsbl,

Heckonbko net Hazap, 6narogaps Bawwum wegpbiM noXxepTBOBaHUAM, MPUXOA
Mokposa lMpeceaton bBoropoanusl B OTTaBe cmor 6,1aronosyyHo OTPEMOHTUPOBATb
Kynona xpama. Cendac mbl CHoBa obpatllaemcs K Bam 3a nogaep><kon.

LleHTpanbHbI BXOA Xpama B MNfa4eBHOM COCTOAHUW. BEeTOHHble CTYyneHbKW, Kak u
KMpNu4yHble nepwuna, paccbinatTcA. HaBec Hag BXOAOM TOXE HyXaaeTcA B
oOHOBIEHUWN.

Kak n ¢ Kynonamn, npoekT He cambli NPOCTON. Hy>XXHbl pasHble macTtepa 4ToObl
NMOCTPOUTb HOBble BGETOHHble CTYMEeHbKU W MNAOWaaKW, MeTanmyeckme 3abopymku,
CTONOGUKM U nepuna yKpaweHHble KpecTamu 1 y3opamu, a Tak)Xe HOBbIW, B dhopme
Kynona, HaBec.

MNMokopHerwe npocum Bac nomoyb cobpatb Hy>Hyto cymmy ($200,000) Ha a3TOT
HEeO06X0OMMbIA PEMOHT.

Bawwy nenty MOXXHO BHECTU B Xpame, nmbo caenaTb NOXXepTBOBaHWE Yepesd MHTEPHET-
canT uepksBu (www.memorialchurch.ca). 3a Bce MNOXepTBOBaHWA MOXXHO MOYYUTb
HanoroBylo pacnmcky. Ha yeke mnu Ha camTe noxanyucra coenamte NoMmeTky, 4YTo
no>XepTBOBaHME NpeaHa3HayvYeHo aJ1a KanuTanbHOro peMoHTa xpama (capital repairs).
[a 6narocnoBuT n coxpaHut Bac N'ocnoapb 3a Bauwy wenpyto nomoLwub!

ceAweHHNK Anekcen n MNpuxonckon CoseT


http://www.memorialchurch.ca

Please Help us Renovate
the Front Entrance of our Church

Proposed design for new front entrance for
the Protection of the Holy Virgin Church in Ottawa
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Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Several years ago, thanks to your generous donations, the Protection of the Holy Virgin
Parish in Ottawa was able to successfully renovate the domes of the church. Now we
are once again turning to you for support.

The main entrance to the church is in a very poor state of repair. The concrete stairs,
along with the brick banisters, are crumbling. The canopy over the entrance is also in
need of renewal.

As with the renovation of the domes, this project is not the most straightforward.
Various tradesmen are needed to construct new concrete stairs and landings, metallic
banisters, posts, and guardrails decorated with crosses and other design elements, as
well as a new canopy in the shape of a dome.

We humbly ask for your help in collecting the needed sum of $200,000 for this essential
renovation.

Donations can be made in person at the church, or through the parish website
(www.memorialchurch.ca). A tax receipt will be issued for all donations. Please make a
note on the cheque or website that the donation is earmarked for capital repairs.

May God bless you and reward you for your generous contributions!

priest Alexis and the Parish Council




